From: Rep Fahey

To: JWMHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 5026 testimony
Date: Monday, March 06, 2017 10:44:06 AM

Linda and Eric,

Please accept this submitted testimony on HB 5026, the OHA budget, relating to the Junction City
Hospital.

Thank you,

Jake Foster

Lead Legislative Assistant
Representative Julie Fahey | District 14
(503) 986-1414

From: 2uw@comcast.net [mailto:2uw@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 8:12 AM

To: Rep Fahey <Rep.JulieFahey@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Junction City hospital

March 6, 2017
Julie,

I am a friend of the Wu family whose son Nicholas is being served by the Junction
City Hospital. | have visited the hospital with the family and see how vital an institution
it is for their family as well as the other families served there. The treatment and
structure of the hospital has been very positive in seeing Nicholas through his
rehabilitation. | would urge the legislature to continue funding the Junction City
hospital as a source of healing in the community for those struggling with mental
health.

Mike Lee
2734 Chambers Street
Eugene, Oregon 97405
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